
Dear Legal Aid Group Member 
 
At this week’s Civil Contract Consultative Group meeting with the LAA and other representative bodies, we raised some of the current issues that are being 
experienced with billing following the CCMS update in January. The Legal Aid Agency have agreed to have a meeting with us next week to discuss the billing 
issues with a view to resolving them / getting bills processed where ‘stuck’. 
 
We want to ensure that the information we provide is as up to date as possible. In the circumstances, if you do have any ongoing issues with processing bills 
following the update, please can you respond with details so that we can raise these issues at the meeting with the Legal Aid Agency next week. If possible, 
it would assist if information could be provided by Wednesday 23rd March 2022.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your kind assistance. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charlotte Flanders | ACL LAG Executive Committee 
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This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If received by you in error you must take no action based on 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible. 
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